
HB 1839 -- PROTECTIVE HEADGEAR FOR MOTORCYCLE USE

SPONSOR: Spencer

Currently, every person operating or riding as a passenger on any
motorcycle or motortricycle upon a state highway must wear
protective headgear at all times the vehicle is in motion. This
bill requires this provision to only apply to individuals who are
under 18 years of age. The bill recommends that every person 18
years old or older operating or riding as a passenger on a
motorcycle or motortricycle upon a state highway wear protective
headgear and eyegear at all times the vehicle is in motion.


